
Bits & Pieces #40

The Imperial Polk County Chapter (President Gary Clark, and Webmaster, Joe McDonough), is involved in

a community project honoring those who serve. It’s a large park with a monument, and they will have

“Military Officers Association of America Imperial Polk County Chapter” engraved on one side of it.

That’s a great way to always remind those who walk in the park that MOAA is serving them and has a

local chapter. Good way to permanently remind residents about MOAA and its values.

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd items that I mostly glean from chapter newsletters. The idea is to

pass those items along to other chapters, trading our useful bits and pieces around for everyone’s

benefit. If you have something your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please

contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I’ll pass it along.

Dottie Conner, Sister-In-Law of Hanque Panque, playful brother of your Florida Council of Chapters

President, Jim.

And here’s Hanque Panque himself, trying to impress his Granddaughter.


